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30/12/2021  14:26:462021/5268/P COMMNT Sarah Weeks Having read the comments of other residents of Wavel Mews, if the application is to be approved, I would 

suggest moving the extension to the rear of the property as there is no material loss of light for residents of 

Acol Road, and there would be less impact on the frontal elevation on Wavel Mews.

Page 12 of 13


